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NL-12-009

January 11, 2012

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Mail Station O-P1-17
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Subject: Indian Point Nuclear Power Plant Units 2 and 3
Response to Request for Additional Information Regarding the Inter-Unit
Spent Fuel Transfer License Amendment Request - Submittal of Non
Proprietary Holtec Report (TAC Nos. ME1671, ME1672, and L24299)
Indian Point Units 2 & 3
Docket Nos. 50-247 and 50-286
License Nos. DPR-26 and DPR-64

References:
1) Entergy letter NL-11-130, 12/15/11, "Indian Point Nuclear Power Plant Units 2

and 3 - Response to Request for Additional Information Regarding the Inter-
Unit Spent Fuel Transfer License Amendment Request (TAC Nos. ME1671,
ME1672, and L24299)"

Dear Sir or Madam:

Entergy Nuclear Operations, Inc (Entergy) submitted a response to an NRC request for
additional information regarding a proposed license amendment concerning the inter unit
transfer of fuel (Reference 1). A proprietary version of the Licensing Report (Holtec Report HI-
2094289, Revision 5) was included in that submittal. A non-proprietary versions of that report is
provided herein (Enclosure 1).

In accordance with 10 CFR 50.91, a copy of this submittal, with the enclosure is being provided
to the designated New York State official.

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact Mr. Robert Walpole,
Licensing Manager at 914-254-6710.

I declare under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is true and correct to the best of my
knowledge. Executed on \I N\"Z-

Sincerely,

JvI:
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Enclosure:

Enclosure 1: Holtec International Licensing Report HI-2094289, Revision 5
(Non Proprietary)

cc: NRC Resident Inspector's Office
Mr. John Boska, Senior Project Manager, NRC NRR DORL
Mr. William M. Dean, Regional Administrator, NRC Region 1
Mr. Francis J. Murray Jr., President and CEO, NYSERDA
Mr. Paul Eddy, New York State Dept. of Public Service


